
As part of the Zoo Interchange project, work on the Sunnyslope Road bridge continues. Beginning June 11, access to 
Forest Grove Road will be closed, at Sunnyslope Road. Residents on Forest Grove Road, and connected roadways, 
will need to access their homes via Elm Gove Road, instead of Sunnyslope Road. This configuration is expected to 
remain through late August 2018.

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
Some construction activities are likely to create noise and/or dust during the course of the project. Be assured that 
we always work hard to minimize the impact of these events, but, if you have a concern, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. The project team appreciates your patience during this period of intense construction in your area.

*All work is weather dependent and subject to change
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CHECK HERE. GET THERE.
• Visit us on the web at 

zoointerchange.wi.gov to view 
the latest project information, sign 

up for periodic mail and email updates, 
or leave a comment for the project team.
• Call the project team members listed 
in this update and we will be happy to 
address your questions.
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Sunnyslope Road access to 
Forest Grove Road to close 

June 11


